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Year 11 Progress Days: Tuesday 30th and Wednesday 31st January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
We are delighted to invite your child to an important progress meeting on either Tuesday 30th or Wednesday 
31st January 2024.  
 
The progress meeting will be important in providing information about your child’s progress, their working at 
grades, their mock examination grades and their attitude to learning. We will also discuss any areas we can 
further support leading up to the next set of mock examinations in February 2024 and their GCSE 
examinations in May and June 2024. 
 
During the twenty five minute meeting, the following will be discussed: 
 

 Mock exams grades, working at grades, target grades and progress made this year 

 Behaviour logs 

 Attitude to learning 

 Target setting for the summer term 

 Interventions to put in place for the final term of examinations 

 Any concerns or issues related to the impending GCSE exams.  
 
You will also have the opportunity to meet with the school’s Career’s Co-ordinator. In this meeting, you will 
go through the following: 

 Information about what work we are doing in school to help students make their Post-16 choices 
 Guidance on how you can support your child with their Post-16 options  
 Discussion about the next stage and completion of an action plan.  

The rationale for this meeting is to give your child dedicated one-to-one support leading up to their 
examinations. Our “Safe, Ready, Respectful” curriculum underpins everything we do and we want your child to 
have a positive learning experience during their final term at The Edge Academy. 
 
The expectation is that all students will revise from home over the two days, and come into school with a 
parent/ carer for their meeting. Revision work for all GCSE subjects will be given to students to complete whilst 
they are at home in between their appointment times. You will be contacted to choose one of the following 
times. 

 
9.00am  9.25am  9.50am  10.15am  

10.40am  11.05am  11.30am  11.55am  

12.15pm  12.40pm  1.05pm  1.30pm  

1.55pm  2.20pm 2.45pm  3.10pm 

 
Please feel free to email me at the address below if you have any queries or concerns. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Claire Fairburn 
Vice Principal (Quality of Education) 
Claire.fairburn@theedgeacademy.co.uk 


